From: Bettie Lu Lancaster

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: CAFO"s in the Buffalo River Watershed
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 8:44:06 AM

| agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO
moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in Docket Numbers
#19-002-R and #19-003-R.”

It is SO important to protect the Buffalo River!

Bettie Lu Lancaster
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